April 27, 2023

To the Student Government Association

1801 Panorama Dr

Bakersfield, Ca 93305

Dear Nicole Alvarez ,

This is to convey my interest in seeking a position for Director of Student Organizations within
the Bakersfield College for the School Year 2023-2024.

I am interested in this position because I am passionate about helping and motivating students to
do fun healthy activities in college. I honestly feel like this position will help me grow as a
student and as a person.

I have experience with customer service and working under stressful situations. I work
with college safety as a cadet. This has helped me develop good hardworking skills, including
communication skills. I also have worked with the criminology club as an ICC rep. This has
helped with getting familiarized with how student organizations work. Now, I am also the ICC
rep for the NAMI club and I am currently helping them how to use the resources on our website
to help the club get back on track. I take pride in working together with club officers and club
members.

Taking the step to get involved with college activities has only made me more passionate
to discover what else Bakersfield College has to offer. Bakersfield college has a student
government to represent the interest of the student body and enrich student life.

Sincerely,

Abigail Tamayo
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